
THE STANDING COMMITTEE ON 
ABORIGINAL AFFAIRS

has the honour to present its

SECOND REPORT

In accordance with its mandate under Standing Order 108(2) and 
an Order of the Committee dated October 25,1989, your Committee, 
in the autumn of 1989, undertook a thorough review of public policy 
issues affecting aboriginal people in Canada.


